UPPER OXFORD TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION
JUNE 1, 2020

The Upper Oxford Township Planning Commission held their monthly meeting at the township building,
1185 Limestone Road, Oxford, PA at 7:00 P.M. on Monday, June 1, 2020.

Members present: Colin Kraucunas, David Underwood, Karl Herr and township secretary, Jane Daggett.
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. by the Chairman, Karl Herr.

MINUTES — Motion was made by Colin Kraucunas, seconded by Dave Underwood and carried to approve the May
4, 2020 Minutes as written. MOTION CARRIED.

WORK SESSION - The Planning Commission members were informed regarding the upcoming work session to be
held on June 22, 2020 with the Board of Supervisors to discuss the riparian buffer ordinance.

ZONING HEARING — Jesse Evans zoning hearing application was approved by the Zoning Hearing Board allowing
Mr. Evans to have an automotive dealership lot at the corner of Route 896 and Old Limestone Road. This hearing

was held January 14, 2020 and February 4, 2020.

COVID 19 VIRUS — Discussion was held regarding the outbreak of the Covid 19 virus and the effects it has had on
the community and state.

ADJOURNMENT - There being no further business, motion was made by Dave Underwood, seconded by Colin
Kraucunas and carried unanimously to adjourn at 7:25 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Jane Daggett
Secretary



